
Crossbow Point Bylaws Review Town Hall Meeting   

July 09, 2020 
 

Dear Crossbow Point Owners, 

 

Thank you for your thoughtful input to our Bylaw updating process, both in the Town 

Hall Meetings and by correspondence to your Board. We have tried to make sure you 

have had a chance to see and discuss the areas that would be of most interest to you. 

The Bylaws Review Team of owners has taken all of your thoughts and suggestions to 

date, discussed them extensively and incorporated many of them. 

 

Now the joint Crossbow Boards will move to the next step and review the package as we 

receive it from the Team, followed by the re-drafting of the Bylaws by our legal firm, 

McLeod Law LLP.  We will then receive a revised Bylaws package from them, which we 

hope will require little adjustment on the part of the Review Team and the Boards. 

 

It is intended that the final package, in some form, then be provided to all of you for 

another review.  In this regard we expect to call another Town Hall Meeting for you to 

once again provide input on the final product.   

 

In the meantime you remain invited to provide us with afterthoughts for consideration, 

while we continue to work with McLeod to further update the proposed Bylaws. 

 

Also, you will receive a separate letter outlining the process of how we intend to get 

from draft Bylaws to owner-approved Bylaws.  

 

Again, our thanks to you for your participation.  Our Bylaws will be better because of 

your input! 

 

 

..../David Minifie 

President, Crossbow Point 

On behalf of both Point and Landing Boards, and the Bylaws Review Team 


